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With regards to planning application number 2020/93308. I can see no logical reason for not allowing
the building of a supermarket on the vacant site of the former public house - The Spotted Cow - on New
Hey Road, Oakes, Huddersfield.
Firstly, with the recent epidemic - and the strong possibility of future ones - it makes perfect sense to
have a supermarket that is available for residents to walk to in their local area, rather than have them
risk travelling on public transport into the town centre.
Secondly, with only Sainsbury's supermarket in the area there is no competition to buy your groceries
elsewhere. In my opinion Sainsburys are quite an expensive supermarket to buy from and residents in
the local area should be given the opportunity to buy from another retailer, hopefully at more
competitive prices.
I sincerely hope you will take my views into consideration.




